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Floor Committee 02: Conference of Presidents 

  

Subject: Expressions of Gratitude 

Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials 

Resolution No. 01 

 

WHEREAS 1) the accomplishment of the convention’s work requires the effort of many people; and  

WHEREAS 2) the work of the synod depends on the consecrated labor of many people within its 

membership; therefore be it  

Resolved, that the synod in convention express its gratitude to: 

1. The faculty and staff of Michigan Lutheran Seminary (MLS) for hosting this convention, especially 

Prof. Marcus Bode. 

2. The support staff and officers of the synod for arranging and conducting the business of this 

convention, especially Ms. Kathy Kolander, Mrs. Carla Martin and Mrs. Julie Wietzke 

3. Those who delivered the sermons, devotions, and essays; conducted the services; served as organists 

and instrumentalists; sang in the choirs; and in other ways led us in worship.  

4. Mr. Timothy Snyder, who served as the convention videographer, and Ms. Kaitlyn Cole as the 

convention photographer.  

5. The Lutheran Women’s Missionary Society for the presentation of the flags. 

6. The delegates and floor committees of the convention and for their concentrated efforts; all who served 

on boards, commissions, and committees of the synod. 

7. The school staff, kitchen staff, audio/visual services, technology services, pages, and volunteers who 

have contributed their time and talent to make the convention flow smoothly to a successful completion. 

8. Northwestern Publishing House; WELS Foundation; WELS Church Extension Fund; MLS; MLS 

Foundation; Central Office Systems, and others who provided materials for the convention.  

9. All other WELS agencies who provided time, materials, and representatives to inform delegates of 

synod work.  

 

Pastor Brad Bode, chairman  

Teacher Randy Cochran, secretary 

ADOPTED 


